
 

Dear parents and carers,  

I hope you and your family are well and have enjoyed the summer. Following information given by the                    
Executive Director of Education, Tony McDaid, on Monday I would like to give further details on our plans 
for the return to school next week.  

First Week Arrangements 

 

Tuesday 11.8   

INSET DAY for staff (pupils do not attend) 

 

Wednesday 12.8 

10am - 2pm Primary 1 pupils only to attend 

We are unable to allow the parents/carers in to the school building, therefore we will welcome you at the 
school gate where the class teachers and support staff will then accompany them into the school. Pupils will 
be dismissed at the gate at 2pm and we would ask that parents/carers adhere to 2m social distancing in the 
path outside the school gate both before and after school.  

 

Thursday 13.8 

10am - 2pm Primary 1 pupils 

9am - 3pm Primary 2 and Primary 3 pupils 

Parents/carers are asked to wait with their child at the school gate, socially distanced as appropriate, 
where the class teachers and support staff will then collect the children. They will be dismissed at the gate 
at the end of their session.  

 

Friday 14.8 

9am - 3pm Primary 4 and Primary 5 pupils 

9.15am - 3.15pm Primary 6 and Primary 7 pupils 

Parents/carers are asked to wait with their child at the school gate, socially distanced as appropriate, 
where the class teachers and support staff will then collect the children. They will be dismissed at the gate 
at the end of their session.  

 

Monday 17.8 

All pupils will return to school as normal.                 

Please refer to the Recovery Plan shared on the school website for further details. 

Kind regards, 

Ali Mechan 


